Dear

Many thanks for taking part in the Postcard Project for HMD 2019, the messages were very moving.

Please find enclosed your reply postcard from the survivor. You can find more activities to do with your students at www.hmd.org.uk/education.

All the best,

Holocaust Memorial Day Trust

Thank you so much for taking the trouble to write to me. I really appreciate it and it means so much to me.

I hope, by reading about my experiences during the Holocaust, that you appreciate that even in the midst of untold evil there is an opportunity to be courageous and to do good. There is always a choice between good and evil.

Whenever you have a choice or decision to make in life, don't take the easy one – take the right one!

With best wishes.

Yours,

Rence

Holocaust Memorial Day 2019

Torn from home

